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In Golden Book  

This Week 

 

Everyone in 

school and 

nursery—

children, staff 

and families for 

a fantastic term 

and amazing 

Easter Bonnets! 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 8th April 2022 

This week has been busy with learning and Easter activities. It was 
fantastic to see all the Easter Bonnet creations yesterday. Although 
yesterday wasn’t the best weather, thank you to everyone who 
stayed to watch the bonnet parade. The children really enjoyed 
showing off their hard work and we have taken lots of 
photos! 

On Thursday we said farewell to Mrs Flint as she left to start her 
maternity leave. Class 2 will be taught by Mrs Griffett for the rest of 
the year. We are really fortunate that both teachers have been with 
Class 2 this week so the handover can be as smooth as possible.  

We want to wish everyone a restful and 
relaxing Easter break. We really hope 
everyone stays safe and well. We look forward to seeing 
everyone back in school and nursery at the start of the 
Summer Term on Monday 25th April.  

Attendance 
Whole School– 80.43% 
Class 1— 81.25% 
Class 2— 90.91% 
Class 3— 70.69% 
Class 4— 76.92% 
Class 5— 83.00% 
Class 6— 80.00% 
2s Nursery— 63.64% 
3s Nursery— 72.25% 
 

 

Lates - 27 
 

Lost learning =  
3hr 29mins 

Early Bird -Class 4 

Jigsaw 
 

After Easter we are 
looking for people who 

know how to make 
friends.  

School uniform  
Please can we remind parents that children 
in school should be wearing school uniform 
and school shoes. 
• Black or dark grey trousers / skirt 

(not jeans or joggers) 
• White polo shirt 
• Navy blue jumper / cardigan (with or 

without the school logo) 
• Black school shoes (not trainers) 
PE kits should be in school everyday. Black 
or navy blue shorts, plain white t-shirt and 
trainers/pumps).  

Please make sure everything is named 

Breakfast Club   

7:45—8:45    £2 per day 
More information from the 

office. Please come to the 

main door for Breakfast 

Club 

Back to school & 

nursery  

Monday 25th April 

Easter Colouring Competition 
 

All the children in school took part in a 
Let’s Dine colouring competition this week. 
The winners will each receive an Easter Egg 

as their prize.  
Congratulations to 

Class 1— Milana 
Class 2—Kyron 

Class—Alfie 
Class 4—Darcy 
Class 5—Nikola 
Class 6—Lexy 

Attendance  
We are really proud of how so 
many families have  made sure 

their children are in school every 
day even with the challenges of 

COVID19. This term’s attendance 
is 91.51% which is broadly in line 
with national attendance figures. 

Below are the attendance rates for 
the classes this term…… 

Class 1—91.47% 
Class 2—92.65% 
Class 3—92.68% 
Class 4—93.26% 
Class 5—88.78% 
Class 6—90.76% 

Today 5 children  received 
certificates for 100% attendance 

this term and another 21 for 
attendance over 97%. Well done 

to all these children and their 
families for super attendance. 


